
  
 

 

 

IESO Engagement 

From: IESO Engagement
Sent: October 4, 2023 4:23 PM 
To: IESO Engagement
Subject: Hydrogen Interruptible Rate Pilot 

Hello Everyone, 

The Independent Electricity System Operator (IESO) would like to provide you with an update on the potential 
development of Hydrogen Interruptible Rate Pilot. Initially, the Ministry of Energy asked the IESO to report 
back on a plan for the hydrogen interruptible rate pilot by September 15, 2023. However, please be informed 
that the submission of this report has been postponed until there is further clarity on the federal government’s 
Investment Tax Credit (ITC) related to clean hydrogen production. We will provide an updated timeline once 
further details on the ITC are available.
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